Sand Lake Garden Club
Membership Meeting
April 25, 2024

Qur speaker this evening David Chinery, Extension Service Educator with the Cornell
Cooperative Extension of Rensselaer County presented his talk “Alternative to Traditional
Lawns”. David has generously donated his $50.00 stipend toward the Averill Park scholarship.

Business Meeting
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We will be designing a garden for the front entrance to Butler Park, Ellen Sagar has
offered to chair that committee.

Announcement was made on Community Clean Up Day April 27, 2024, kick off at Butler
Park @ 8:30 AM.

Discussed our Christmas Party being held at the Sand Lake Art Center (date to be
determined), will follow up with members on either a luncheon at 1:00 AM or a dinner
at 5:00 PM.

Sally Perry updated us all on the Garden Faire

Becky Stevens — Adverting

Bill Glasser — Web site

Cathy Welling — Flyers

Becky Bell — Road Signs

o Sue Zimmer — Raffle tickets

Pat Mulligan — Pots are still needed for seedlings, #1 or #2 pencils needed for
labelling, blinds need to be cut to be used for pricing. Pat has also asked to help
with pricing of seedlings at her house, time and date to be determined.
Cashiers — Russ Getting & Mary Hall, Kim Tucci will do the final count.
Member Table — Eileen Van Qort

Judy Bryan — Bake Sale

Vendors — Kim Tucc
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Pick up perennials at Behn’s —May 9

Janice Berryann has had 10 flats of annuals donated by various nurseries.

Pricing & Planting @ Sally Perry’s house on May 13 @ 6:00 PM

The program committee has a trip planned to The Mount, Edith Wharton House on
Tuesday, June 4,

Respectively submitted,
Hollis McEvilly



